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                    Date:- 07/05/2022  

 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

  

I am pleased to communicate with you through this letter. Our College has organized College 

Level Technical Event “TECHNO BHARATI 2022” on 25th May 2022. 

 For the same event, we are looking forward for entries from your institute. 

 So I request you to direct the concern to circulate poster of this event to each department of 

your College & allow our College students to do campaigning for this event. 

 

With Regards, 

            

Dr. V.R. Ghorpade 

      Principal 
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